
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/22/2019 12:13:34 AM

First name: Brian

Last name: Boyd

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Brian Boyd

3220 Forest Gale Dr

Forest Grove, OR 97116

 

November 21, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

Hello I am writing about your new proposed policy to have a permit system set up in the summer of 2020.  I

believe that this will negatively affect low income families and climbers.  Creating another barrier to entry for low

income families to our wonderful parks is really not a good idea as we want everyone to be able to come and

enjoy the parks responsibly.  Also, for climbers setting one day to climb can be a dangerous prospect as we'll

have more people not turning around during dangerous climbing conditions as they may only get one shot to

climb, which could result in more injuries and search and rescue time.  

 

I understand that as more people utilize our parks it can create usage issues, but creating a new barrier to entry

is not the right way to go about solving this issue.  I hope that we can come up with another solution to the

problems that are manifesting.

 

Thank you

 

 

Sincerely,

Brian Boyd

 


